
 
 

 

 

Need to access the Scappoose Municipal Court During the 
COVID-19 Shut Down? 

 

Court Operations:                  
• Based on the recommendations from the State of Oregon, the Chief Justice of the Supreme 

Court of Oregon and Oregon Public Health experts the City of Scappoose Municipal Court will 
be closed through the end of April 2020.  
 

• If you have a court date from March 25, 2020 to April 30, 2020 you will be receiving a letter 
by mail at your address on file with the Court, informing you of your rescheduled court date. 

 
• City of Scappoose has closed all buildings to the public.  If you have questions regarding your 

court date, rescheduling or other court matters, please call  (503) 543-7146 ex. 225 or by 
email at ccarpenter@cityofscappoose.org.   

Payments: 

• If you need to make a court payment we have several options available.   

• Call Point & Pay over the phone with a credit or debit card: (866) 890-5764. Or you can pay 

online with a credit or debit card: https://client.pointandpay.net/web/CityofScappooseOR.  You 

can also visit the online payment section of our website at www.ci.scappoose.or.us.   

• If you have a payment or other documents to turn into the Court, there is a drop box in the 

front lobby that can be accessed from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm Monday through Friday.  There is 

also an afterhours drop box in the back-parking lot of City Hall. 
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